
SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE 

Question No. 107 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 17 February 2006: 
 
Further to the reply to Question 159 from 16 February 2004: Please provide the survey of the 
import/export industry to track changes in client feedback on satisfaction levels with Customs client 
service delivery conducted in October 2002. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Details of the findings of the survey were provided to the Senate Legal and Constitutional 
Legislation Committee in February 2004 under Question on Notice number 161. 
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